EXHIBIT

Hannah Elliott g 6{
. - —-__-—__'_'—-—-—-_
From: Shayne Jenkerson <doublej193@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 3, 2024 7:34 AM
To: Plan
Subject: Dollar General CROOK COUNTY
MAY 03 2024

Good day, PLANN]NG DEPT

Stopping by quickly to oppose the idea of a Dollar General in Juniper Canyon.

The Canyon is a rural recreation, residential area. Due to the lack of county preparation for safe
evacuation of this area, we oppose any commercial expansion.

The economic impact of a Dollar General on the local market has been well documented and
researched. We do not want or need this company exploiting our natural beauty or resources. Crook
County needs to do the right thing for all of the county and NOT allow this business to build in the
Canyon.

Ron and Shayne Jenkerson
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